Chris O'Brien

L

From: SCOTT'S BOAT SERVICE <scott@scottsboatservice.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 7:20 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: OPPOSE BOAT TAX HB6256

I'm Scott Leigh owner of Scotts Boat Service and The Mooring Man and | OPPOSE the boat tax bill H6256.

I've been in business 30 years and I'm now cleaning up and preparing for the end, retirement, and moving South
because this tax will kill my business and boating for the normal guy.
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